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Dear Blaise families,

At Blaise High School, we are committed to providing students with opportunities to enrich their

educational experience, develop their cultural capital and broaden their horizons. These experiences will

support them in their climb up their own personal mountain to the very best universities in the country or

genuine alternatives.

On Friday 11th the whole school will come together for Remembrance to:

● Remember the sacrifice of the Armed Forces community from Britain and the Commonwealth.
● Pay tribute to the special contribution of families and of the emergency services.
● Acknowledge innocent civilians who have lost their lives in conflict and acts of terrorism.

Taking part in Remembrance gives everyone in our school community the opportunity to recognise the

personal sacrifices made by men and women, past and present, to protect the freedoms we enjoy today.

As part of this memorial event, we would like to invite Cadets to join us in uniform. If you give permission

for your child to wear their Cadets uniform on Friday 11th then please complete the permission slip below,

ask your child to return it to Miss Bate and ensure they come to school with their uniform. They will be able

to change before and after the end.

Many thanks,

Miss Bate

I give permission for (name)____________________________________________ (tutor)____________ to

wear their Cadets uniform at the Blaise High School Remembrance Event.

Signed: _____________________________________________________

PLEASE RETURN TO MISS BATE
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